
Written in 1320, the Declaration of Arbroath was a diplomatic letter from the Scots to the
Pope, calling for Scotland to be recognised as an independent kingdom. Artist and writer
Andrew Redmond Barr presents his creative response to this famous Scottish
document. Showcasing his new book, The Illustrated Declaration of Arbroath, Barr
discusses the process of interpreting this historic letter, and makes the case for a more
creative and accessible approach to Scottish history.

Please book HERE to reserve a place 
The Zoom link will be sent out on the day before the meeting.

The Saltire Society  
Aberdeen and North East Branch

A Talk on Zoom by Andrew Redmond Barr
Thursday 25 February 2021, 7.30 pm

All Welcome      Admission Free

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-illustrated-declaration-of-arbroath-tickets-140695854087
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